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First and foremost, we would like to extend our sincerest congratulations
for your bonus and merit pay per the 2022 teamGM Performance Plan. All
of your dedication, perseverance and hard work have helped GM achieve
record-setting financial performance. You should be extremely proud of
your contribution to such progress.

This presents a wonderful opportunity to take advantage of what we like to
call the “One Third” approach. One third of your additional income will go
towards taxes and another one third should go towards yourself and your
family. We suggest that the final one third is allocated to some of your
longer-term investments to work towards your financial goals.

If you have the ability to invest some, please give us a call at
248.482.2600 to schedule a phone, virtual or in-office appointment.

Congratulations again!

Sincerely,
Herbert Financial Group

info@hfgllc.com
248-482-2600

Herbert Financial Group

http://www.hfgllc.com
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Securities and Advisory services offered through LPL Financial. A registered investment advisor. Member FINRA & SIPC. Herbert
Financial Group and LPL Financial are separate entities.

The LPL Financial representative associated with this website may discuss and/or transact securities business only with residents
of the following states: AL, AZ, AR, CA, CO, CT, FL, GA, IL, IN, KY, MD, MI, MO, NY, NC, OH, PA, SC, TN, TX, VA, WA, WI.

This informational email is an advertisement and you may opt out of receiving future emails. To opt out, please click the
"Unsubscribe" link below.

This message was sent by
Herbert Financial Group
248-482-2600

2701 Cambridge Court
Suite 530

Auburn Hills, MI 48326
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